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Association of Professional Flight Attendants

Office of the President

August 4, 2010

Nancy Rivard, President

Airline Ambassadors International
1625 W. Crosby Road, Suite 132
Carrollton, Texas 75006

Dear Nancy:

On behalf of the Association of Professional Flight Attendants (APFA) and the over
16,000 American Airlines Flight Attendants, I want to take this opportunity to thank you
for all of your hard work with Unicef’s Champions for Children.

Congratulations for the “record-breaking $1.25 million” collected in 2009 and the
$735,000 collected thus far for 2010. APFA is proud to be able to support you and
UNICEF’s Change for Good Program.

You and all those who volunteer for Unicef and Airline Ambassadors will continue to
have APFA’s full support and deep appreciation for everything you are doing to help
children worldwide.
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Laura R. Glading
APFA President

004 West Euless Bhvd  + Fuless, Texas 7000
Iel (B17] 540-0108 « Fax: (817] 540-P07 7




